Annex 1-  Response Proforma

National Grid invites responses to this document by 19th December 2013. The responses to the specific questions (below) or any other aspect of this document can be provided by completing the following proforma.

Please return the completed proforma to balancingservices@nationalgrid.com
	Respondent:
	

	Company Name:
	

	Does this response contain confidential information? If yes, please specify.
	


	Q. No
	Question
	Response

	1
	Q1. Do you have any comments on the options for receiving the new data discussed in sections 3.1 to 3.5 including the utilisation of TOGA versus a new transparency specific interface?
	

	2
	Q2. Do you have any comments on the workshop view discussed in section 3.7, that changes to existing EDL/EDT to introduce new reason codes may be difficult to achieve for the option listed in the bullet point 1 of 3.3?
	

	3
	Q3. Do you have any comments on the workshop view in relation to the issue parties may have with the EDL*/EDT* option discussed in 3.7 and in the bullet point 2 of 3.3?
	

	4
	Q4. What is your preference of the options listed under 3.3?
	

	5
	Q5. Do you have any other comments on potential data receipt option?
	

	6
	Q6. Do you have any comments on the proposed solution for the submission of data under Article 7?
	

	7
	Q7. Do you have any comments on the proposed solution for the submission of data under Article 10.1c?
	

	8
	Q8. Do you have any comments on the section titled Article 14.1a data requirements?
	

	9
	Q9. Does your company intend to submit REMIT data via National Grid for publication on Elexon’s platform?
	

	10
	Q10. Do you have any comments on the section titled Article 15 data requirements?
	

	11
	Q11. Do you have any comments not already captured under previous questions?
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